
 

 
 
 

   
 

      
  

   
   

 
 

  
  

  
 
 

       
 

  
 

  
 

           
 

 
           

       
        

    
         

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 

May 27, 2020 

Mayor John Tory and City Council 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Billy Dertilis 
Chair, Danforth Mosaic BIA 
2071 Danforth Avenue 
Toronto ON M4C 1J8 

RE: CC21.20, CYCLING NETWORK PLAN INSTALLATIONS - “DESTINATION DANFORTH” 

Dear Mayor Tory: 

I am writing this letter to express my support and enthusiasm for Active TO and more specifically, 
Danforth Destination. 

Though I cannot speak on behalf of the entire BIA membership, I do know that many of my peers and 
fellow Board Members agree that this is a positive step forward for the community and for business. 

Above all else, this initiative is about guaranteeing the safety of residents and neighbours. 
Throughout the Covid crisis and subsequent lock-down, we have all demonstrated the ability to make 
changes and sacrifice for the health and well-being of our fellow citizens. What better time than now 
to build on this principle of concern and compromise, and afford all Torontonians the priviledge of 
easier and safer access to an improved public streetscape. 

I look forward to working with Coucillors Fletcher and Bradford to make Destiantion Danforth a 
reality. 

Sincerely, 

Billy Dertilis 
Chair, Danforth Mosaic BIA 




